
September 28, 2011

DEAR CLUB MEMBERS:

 The September meeting held at the Towne Country Club in Edgerton, had 20 members present.

Secretary and Treasurer reports read.

PRESIDENT REPORT:

Not much, just a reminder to all about the golf outing on September 24th.

ALLIANCE REPORT:

The first Alliance meeting for the season was on September 7th in Clinton.

TRAIL REPORT:

We will hold off on ordering any signs for the trail through Newville until after the Alliance meeting
because Clinton had taken some signs down.
There will be no marked trail from the south this year. Maybe the ditch is a possibility for you if 
needed.

OLD BUSINESS:

The hole sponsors for the golf outing are being worked on. There will be door prizes for the golfers
along with raffles.

The Board of Directors will be meeting 30 minutes before the regular meetings to start reviewing 
the By Laws.

NEW BUSINESS:

Nothing at the meeting.
Golf outing update: There were only 29 golfers this year. Not a good turnout, but the ones who 
were there had a good time. The winner of the $1000.00 raffle was Scott Rayala, a club member. 
Congratulations to you. 
Marcus Maier sold the most raffle tickets and will receive $50.00 and his club membership for the 
next season. Thank you to everyone who participated. This is a huge fundraiser for the club and 
participation is a must.

The snowmobile safety class is still scheduled for December 5th, 6th & 8th at the Edgerton 
Conservation club. The class size will be very limited, so if you know of someone who needs to go,
please call me to get on the list.

Glen Benders name was pulled and he was present and $150.00 richer. We will start over at the 
next meeting with $25.00.

The next meeting will be held October 6th at the Pit Stop in Edgerton, across from the post office 
@7:30.

The next Alliance meeting will be held at the groomer shed in Clinton on October 5th @ 7:30 and 
everyone is invited to attend.

Sincerely,



Jackie Kell
Secretary of the Sundowners Snowmobile Club.

CLUB CONTACTS
President: Lyle Phillips 608-239-4159
Vice President: Mark Oswald 608-577-6908
Secretary: Jackie Kell 608-884-8516
Treasurer: Tom Hutchinson 608-752-9455
Trail Chairman: Eric Schmeling 608-289-0032
Activity Directors: 
Jeff Bartz 608-884-9070
Sarah Oswald

Its renewal time again. Our memberships all expire on December 31st of every year. The renewal 
will be for the 2011-2012 season. Let’s all renew and keep a strong club. If you know of anyone 
who would like to be a club member have them fill out the form and return it. 
$20.00 yearly

Name: ______________________________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________________________

City: __________________________ State: _____________________ Zip Code: __________

Single: ________ Family: __________ Spouse Name: _________________________________

If you would like your newsletter E-Mailed please print the address: ______________________
Please return the form and money to: PO Box 164, Edgerton Wi. 53534


